
																																 	
	
	
	
	

	 	 	 	 	

	 													Go	to	the	RYA	webinar	page	and	sign	up	to	attend:	
																																									https://tinyurl.com/y772ouda		
	
	 	 	
 
	

	
	

The	monthly	Racing	Rules	of	Sailing	Seminars,	held	on	the	fourth	Tuesday	of	
each	month,	are	postponed	for	the	near	future.	We’ll	meet	again	once	SDYC	is	

open	and	group	gatherings	are	allowed.	Until	then,	be	safe	and	well.				
Pat,	Colleen	and	Karen	

	

	

In the meantime, the Royal Yachting Association 
is launching a six-week series of free Racing 
Rules webinars!  

RYA launches racing rules webinars: 
The RYA will host a series of free webinars for racing sailors and aspiring race officials to 
introduce and explain the racing rules of sailing. 
 

The webinars are scheduled from 1200 – 1300 PDT every Wednesday beginning April 29. 
 

Each webinar will aim to be interactive, giving you the opportunity to get your questions 
answered, and will also be recorded for those who can’t make the initial screening. No 
camera or microphone is required to join - you can simply relax, view the slides and listen to 
the presenter as they explain each rule, and how they apply to real life scenarios. If you tune 
in live there will be the opportunity to ask the presenter your questions. 
 


